
Hey Campers! 
 
 Summer Camp is only a few months away and we wanted 
to let you know how excited we are to have you be part of our 
program this year. For those of you who are first time campers at 
Tel Hai, we would like to take this opportunity to introduce 
ourselves. Our names are Cassandra Dewitt, Bruce Gregory, 
Rosanna Colombo, Bette Jo Smith, and Lizz Coffman, and we will 
be directing “Adventure Week” at Tel Hai this summer. This is our 
24th year at Tel Hai and we are looking forward to another  

fun-filled week. 
 During the week you will actively discover who God and Jesus are through 
music, skits, games and daily teaching sessions. In the checklist brochure, you will find 
a schedule for the week. As you can see, we have lots of fun activities planned during 
the day as well as some all camp activities in the evening.  
 We look forward to seeing you at camp at 10:00 a.m. on Monday, July 25th. 
When you arrive, please come to the registration tables outside Hemlock Hall. You will 
meet your counselors there, and they will help you to your cabin. First go through the 
registration line with your parents to pay the balance of your camp fees, turn in your 
medical release form and any medications and receive your name tag with your cabin 
and elective assignments. We will also be collecting any spending money you have 
brought and depositing it into your account at the camp store. Leftover medications and 
any money that you do not spend will be returned to you at the end of the week. 
 In order for you and everyone else to have a fun week at camp we have 
established three important rules that you will need to follow. 
  
 1) BE COOPERATIVE! Listen to your cabin counselor. They are here to  
     take care of you while you are away from home. 
 
 2) BE SAFE! Do not do anything that might hurt others or yourself. 
 
 3) BE RESPECTFUL!  Honor one another with your words and your actions. 
     Respect other campers’ belongings and take good care of camp 
     equipment and facilities. 
 
 We do not expect any trouble, but just in case, here is the discipline procedure 
we will be following. If you continually disobey camp rules, your parents will be notified. 
If the problem continues after your parents have been notified, you will be sent home. 
Going away to camp is a special privilege, so please be on your best behavior. 
 
       In His Name; 
 
       Bruce Gregory 
 
P.S. Parents please note that the camp telephone is for emergency use only. We encourage campers 
and parents to communicate through letters rather than by phone or faxes.  
 

 


